

1100 Brooks Boulevard Manville, New Jersey 08835

Dr. Jamil Maroun Superintendent of Schools Phone (908) 231-8547 Fax (908) 707-3963 Allison Bogart Business Administrator/Board Secretary Phone (908) 231-8504 Fax (908) 704-0510

Manville Board of Education and Manville School District Goals for the 2021 – 2022 School Year:

- Continue to secure input from the community and explore all possible options to provide the space that is necessary for students and staff to benefit from a safe and secure learning environment.
- Continue to develop a communication strategy to inform stakeholders of the necessary information related to the School District and Board of Education.
- Celebrate the successes of our community during Board of Education Meetings.